







TO:		The Gilmer Mirror
FROM:	Mrs. Kelly Moore, Superintendent
DATE:		October 26, 2023
RE:		NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING – F.I.R.S.T. RATING


Please publish the following notice in your Thursday, November 2, 2023 edition, and will you please call me or email me a price and I’ll get a PO for you. 
Thanks Terri Woodfin 903-844-3946
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UNION GROVE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

The Union Grove ISD will review the School F.I.R.S.T. (Financial Integrity Rating System of Texas) report from the Texas Education Agency during a regularly scheduled board meeting on Monday, November 13th, 2023, in the High School Library at 6:30 p.m. Administrators will be available to answer any questions.  Interested school patrons are encouraged to attend.
















